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26 October 2021
	     Royal Park Tennis Club Inc.
 NEWS ALERT- OCTOBER 2021


COMPETITION UPDATE 
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	This time it’s GOOD NEWS! 

Associations are gearing up for the return of competition early 

next year and now we would encourage you to do likewise! 

Players are NOW being invited for Autumn 2022/Season 1 2022.



	NSNTA
	Autumn 2022 season is set to start in early February, and if you would like to participate, now is the time to tell us. The usual Registration form is attached –   

 closing date is Friday 12th  November
and there’s NO CHARGE if you paid for the previous Spring season that was cancelled.
        Ladies, Mixed and Men’s options are available – see form for details.

It is anticipated that the Association will update their COVID-safe guidelines to reflect the health restrictions at the time, and our Club will complement those with our on-site arrangements regarding sign-in, clubhouse access, supper etc. 
 

	JUNIORS

	NSJTA is also getting ready for Season 1 next year. Players and parents will be contacted shortly to confirm who is interested in joining a team. Returning players who already paid for the cancelled season 2, 2021 will have their fees credited to this new season 1 2022.
 

	NSLTA
	Thursday Ladies’ Autumn 2022 comp plans have firmed up – a February start is planned, and player registration will be opened up shortly.  Watch this space!!


	METRO

MASTERS
	The Thursday men’s Spring season was officially suspended, and next steps are  awaiting further Government advice. Fingers crossed there will be an Autumn season!


	NSTA
	The Saturday afternoon Autumn 2022 competition is also scheduled to bounce back in February. Player interest will be canvassed in a few weeks’ time.  Stay tuned!



HOODIES 

	More GOOD NEWS!
Hoodies are now available, and can be picked up from Carole at the club 

after 4.30pm Tuesday to Thursday or all day Saturday/Sunday. Please 

follow up ASAP – then you can get to wear them before summer comes!
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ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING Sunday 21st November

Please note the date in your diaries NOW. It would be scheduled for 11.00am, 

More details will follow shortly. 
